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20th October 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
   
After the half term Reception would like to invite you to our reading/phonics 
workshop that will run every Friday afternoon.   

This is a chance for you to visit your child’s classroom, share a story and play 
phonics games together.   

Come along to our first session that starts on November 10th 2023 at 2:45 – 3:15, at 
the first session you will pick up a phonics pack for you and your child to use at 
home.   

We look forward to seeing you there 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
Charlotte Johnson 
EYFS Lead 
New Delaval Primary School  
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